
If you have any
questions, please

contact the 
FWSC Office at 

(979) 968-6475.

Monday - Friday

7:30 A.M. - 4:00 P.M.

The Fayette Water Supply Board of Directors met
on Monday, December 13, 2021 and approved

increasing the new meter installation fees. 





FWSC will honor all cost estimates that have
been done before January 1, 2022 and are within

the 30 day expiration. 





Below is the new meter installation fees that will
go into effect on January 1, 2022. 




New Meter
Installation

Rate Increase

Effective 

January 1, 2022

Did you know? 
FWSC has not
increased the

cost to install a
new residential 

5/8" X 3/4"
meter since

January 2006. 


